
To: Anthony City Commission      Re: Chief of Police report 
 
From: Kenny Hodson                    Date: 10-15-2024  
                    
 
 
We investigated a theft using a financial card 
 
We investigated a theft in the 400 block of N. Kansas 
 
We investigated a possible child abuse case and had the child interviewed at our CAC  
 
We investigated two accidents, one with minor injuries 
 
We arrested Jerid Wilson on a warrant  
 
 Our new officer Tonia Brown started working Monday 
 
We provided security for country music singer Parker McCullum while he was in town shooting 
a video for his new song. The video should be out in two to three weeks 
 
We interviewed an applicant for our open position and hired Iansun Hyrst from Texas. He has 
been in law enforcement before but has been out long enough he will need to attend the 
academy 
 


